Jerry Upton - - March 10, 2006

Chair of 802.20 Closing Report for the March 2006 Plenary
Working Group officer elections were held. Jerry Upton was re-elected the Chair. Doug Knisely was elected as the new Procedural Vice Chair. Radhakrishna Canchi was elected new Liaison Vice Chair. 
The Working Group Letter Ballot 1 closed Wednesday, March 15 at 11:59PmEST. The Summary results of the initial vote of Ballot 1 are:

Yes: 55   No: 14  Abstain: 1    78.6% Approval

There were 588 Comments received.

The 802 Executive Committee voted not to approve the Working Group PAR Extension request.
